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FRANKLIN PARK:
ENTRANCES AND PATHWAYS PHASE V

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 9
IO:OO - II:OO AM
Franklin Park Golf Course Club House
I Circuit Drive, Dorchester, MA
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REMINDER: Club House Parking lot is under
construction. Please park dong Circuit Drive

or in circle lot at Peabody Circle.

For more information, please contact Lauren Bryant

at the Boston Parks and Recreation Department

email lauren.bryant@boston.gov

or call (617) 961-3019
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Please join us for a community briefing on the

Franklin Park Entrances and Pathways project.

This meeting with focus on tennis court parking

as well as schedule for the next round of
construction in Spring 2018.

We look forward to hearing your feedback.
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